
Advisory No. 027, s. 2019 

March 1, 2019 
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 

this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 
but only for the information of DepEd officials, 

 personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 

2019 ANNUAL NATIONAL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM FOR GUIDANCE 
COUNSELORS OF THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION GUIDANCE COUNSELORS’  

ASSOCIATION OF THE PHILIPPINES INC. 
 

 The Department of Education Guidance Counselors’ Association of the Philippines 
(DepEd GCAP) Inc. will hold its 2019 Annual National Professional Development Program for 
Guidance Counselors with the theme The Professional Status of Guidance and Counseling: 
Embracing the Challenges of Brilliant Changes from April 24 to 26, 2019 at the Technological 
University of the Philippines, Ayala Boulevard, San Marcelino St., Ermita, Manila. 
 

 The program aims to: 
 

1. deepen the commitment and passion of the guidance and counseling 

professionals, 

2. update them on innovative approaches in guidance and counseling, and 

3. provide them with update access to the latest labor information locally 

and internationally. 

 

  The target participants are supervisors-in-charge of guidance and counseling, school 
principals, guidance coordinators, guidance counselors (with or without license), guidance 
teachers (designated and locally-assigned), career advocates, and those who are interested to 
attend. 
  

 For more information, contact: 
  

 Dr. Zenaida Q. Asidao Ed.D. RGC  
President, Department of Education Guidance Counselors’ 

Association of the Philippines Inc. 
Mobile Phone No.: 0921-383-8801 
 

 Lucita A. Gener Ph.D. RGC  
Secretary, DepEd GCAP 
Telefax: (02) 734-85-80 
Mobile Phone No.: 0977-402-6566 
Email Address: dcounselor8250@yahoo.com.ph 
Facebook Account: DepEd GCAP  

 

 Annabelle L. Aranas RGC 
Treasurer, DepEd GCAP 
Telephone No.: (02) 882-1955 

  Mobile Phone No.: 0922-811-1417 
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